
 

11 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
There are two career opportunities taking place next week that your young person might be 
interested in. 
 
Chelsea FC Foundation Football Academy at Thomas Bennett Community College, Tuesday 18 
June 
In association with Chelsea FC, Thomas Bennett Community College in Crawley provide the 
opportunity for students to develop their footballing ability in a professional style football 
environment while undertaking post-16 qualifications in sports, coaching and other subjects. 
 
This may be of interest if your young person currently plays football and is interested in taking 
this further post-16. There is no need to register for this Open Evening, just turn up. 
 

 
 



 

Virtual NHS Careers Event, Thursday 20 June 
If your young person is interested in a career in the NHS and Healthcare, this event aims to give 
an insight into the different career pathways available in the NHS in the South East. 
This virtual event is taking place on Thursday 20 June, 6:00pm to 7:00pm. 
 
Sign up HERE 
 

 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs J Pearce 
Careers Lead 
 

https://pathwayctm.com/events/ticket-type/?eid=108611&zid=%2082250750456&zt=Webinar&za=primary

